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Hello I am writing this in opposition of the proposed bill. This bill would gravely affect 

the fishing industry as a whole. We have suppliers in OR the we reply on to maintain 

business. This importance of the sale of furs in Oregon is vital to hundreds if not 

thousands of small business across the country. Please rethink the process of even 

giving these asinine blanketing bills the light of day.  

 

Thank you for reading. Please do the right thing.  


